
Wickham Market Parish council 21 November 2022 
Chair’s Report 
 
Quiet lanes signs , I can collect from the stores at the Suffolk Highways Depot on the 
Whitehouse Industrial Estate in the next few weeks, Monday or Thursday afternoons, date to 
be confirmed. 
 
The Warm Rooms Project, for which we received a grant in late October will go ahead in the 
Committee room as proposed as soon as possible. I need to speak to Gemma. 
 
Christmas Tree's.  Help is required on the 27th November to dress the hill with small 
Christmas trees and the main tree with lights.  Meet 0900hrs, trees will be 
 left behind Revetts as usual.  The trunks will be trimmed to fit the wall holders 
all being well.   Please confirm if you can help? 
 

Ivor French  
 


